
 

 

Friday 16th September 2022 

Any issues, concerns or things we need to 
know about, please speak to the Acorn team 
before or after school or  

email: acorn@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary….. 

• Monday 19th September—Bank holiday 

• Wednesday 5th October—School photos 

• Tuesday 18th October— Storyteller visit 

Remember…. 

• PE days are Mondays, Wednesdays 
and Friday 

The children have enjoyed their first full week at school. It was lovely getting to know the morn-
ing and afternoon groups last week and it has been a great week having them all together. We 
have had lots of time to play in the classroom and the big playground and the children have en-
joyed exploring the activities we have on offer. We have practised sitting on the carpet with our 
legs cross, lining up in a straight line and talked about the different rules we have in the class-

room and throughout school. The children have enjoyed having their lunch in the hall too! 
 

We have spent some time with Mr Luckhurst our PE teacher and played some listening games. 
We have also met Mrs Tompsett who we will be having on a Friday morning while Miss Traviss 

has her PPA time. 
 

The adults have been really impressed with how well everyone is settled, the children are show-
ing great listening skills and have adapted to school life very quickly.  

School Uniform and PE Kits 
Please see photos above of our school uniform. Please ensure your child is wearing the cor-
rect school uniform everyday.  
 
This week we have started our PE lessons and we only had a few members of the class who 
had a full PE kit in school. Above is a photo to remind you of what our PE kits look like—
coloured t-shirt, shorts or tracksuit bottoms and plimsols or trainers. All children need a PE 
kit in school everyday. 
 
Our PE days are Monday, Wednesday and Friday,  please ensure long hair is tied back and 
ear-rings are removed. If ear-rings are not removed they will be taped.  


